
OUR P.ENG. IS A POWERFUL VALUABLE BRAND. 
 

Each of us has a responsibility to protect and promote it, by 
participating in its governance and by voting, which I urge you 
to do. 
 
We are in a time of profound change, which is an opportunity to 
reflect on our profession and what needs to be done to maintain 
its relevance. If it is now not relevant to you as a member, what 
would you wish it to be, to be relevant? 
  
Do you want to sustain PEO as a self regulating association of 
members which requires our approval to change bylaws? 
Do you want us to be governed by a board of directors left to 
decide for us the future of our profession and impose its will, as 
is the present direction? Do you want PEAK imposed on you? 
 
I believe a self governed profession trusting in the wisdom of 
the members is the only way where we can define our needs, 
establish plans for our profession’s future and take the actions 
that are now urgently required. We, the members, know what is 
best for us, and how best to protect the public, both of which are 
complementary. I would like to be at the table when these 
discussions take place and I believe I can make a contribution. 
 
If you agree, I would appreciate your support. 
 
Patrick Quinn P.Eng. 
 
 
 


